
 

 

 

CITY/SCHOOL LIAISON COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

 
    Special Meeting 

 April 19, 2012 
 

The City/School Liaison Committee held a Special Meeting at the Ohlone 
Elementary School,   950 Amarillo Avenue, Palo Alto, CA.  Chair Klein called 
the meeting to order at 8:15 a.m.  
 
Present:  City of Palo Alto Representatives  

       Chair Larry Chair Klein   
 Council Member Shepherd (alternate for Mayor Yeh) 
 Deputy City Manager Steve Emslie 

 
 Palo Alto Unified School District Representatives 

 Melissa Baten Caswell, Board Member 
 Barbara Klausner, Board Member   
 
1. Oral Communications 
 
None 
 
2. Tour of Ohlone Elementary School 
 
Bob Golton,  PAUSD introduced Ohlone Principal Bill Overton and Architect 
Lisa Gelfand.  Both provided an overview of the Ohlone program and recent 
building architectures. 
 
School Board Members asked that the City inform them when a tour of the 
Mitchell Park Library will occur so they can attend. 
 
Steve Emslie, Deputy City Manager, stated the Cubberley item  scheduled 
for the May meeting was not going to be discussed. Staff needed Committee 
input on what items to include on the May agenda.   
 
Board Member Caswell will forward the list of topics for future meetings to 
staff.   
 
The committee proceeded to the tour of the Ohlone campus and new 
facilities recently constructed.   
 



 

 

ADJOURNMENT:  The meeting adjourned at 10:05 A.M. 
  


